PUSLINCH

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
January 17, 2023

TOWNSHIP OF PUSLINCH LAUNCHES ANNUAL COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT SURVEY FOR THE
TOWNSHIP’S 2023 PROPOSED BUDGET

PUSLINCH — The Township is excited to launch its annual community engagement survey regarding the
Township’s 2023 Proposed Budget on EngagePuslinch.ca to gain citizen feedback.

The budget is a strategic document that prioritizes the Township's services and programs. Your feedback
is important in setting priorities and guiding the vision and growth of the Township.

Have you ever wondered how your residential tax dollar is spent? The image below outlines how your
residential tax dollar is allocated between the County, the Township and the local School Boards (based
on the approved 2022 budget). It is important to understand how your tax dollars are allocated when
prioritizing Township services and programs.
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The Township values citizen feedback and wants to encourage the public to share their thoughts on
important annual projects such as reviewing Township Budgets.

“The completion of surveys such as the 2023 Proposed Budget Survey helps to provide guidance to
Council as to what residents prefer when it comes to setting the annual budget for the year in order to
maintain or improve services. | continue to encourage residents to join the conversation and have their
voices heard as Council considers the 2023 Proposed Budget.” Mayor James Seeley.

The survey will be active on the Township’s community engagement platform, EngagePuslinch.ca from
January 17, 2023 to January 31, 2023 at 12:00 p.m.

A Public Information Meeting will also take place on January 25, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. to receive public
comments regarding the Township’s proposed 2023 Budget.
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Mary Hasan, Director of Finance/Treasurer
T519.763.1226
E mhasan@puslinch.ca



